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Dear CSUSM community, 

You are invited to view a video from President Neufeldt, which includes a message of

gratitude for all that you’ve done during a challenging semester. President Neufeldt also

shares updates on the searches for CSUSM’s new chief diversity officer and vice

president of Finance and Administrative Services, as well as the launch of the

university’s strategic plan. Please visit the webpages of each to learn more. 
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